F.Y.B.A. SEM – II (2014 Course): SUMMER - 2019 SUBJECT: COMPULSORY ENGLISH - II

Time: 0300 P.M. To 05.00 P.M. Day: S-2019-0084 Monday Date: 08/04/2019 Max. Marks: 40 N.B: 1) All questions are **COMPULSORY**. 2) Figures to the right indicate FULL marks. **Q.1** Attempt any **TWO** of the following: (10)i) What were Gandhiji's views on equal distribution? ii) Write a note on the theme of A letter by Hazlitt to His Son. iii) Comment on the ending of the story *The Bet*. **Q.2** Critically any **TWO** of the following poems: (10)i) 'No Men are Foreign' ii) 'Polonius to Laertus' iii) 'The Golden Pitcher' Q.3 A) Give SYNONYMS of the following words. (Any FIVE) (05)1) away 2) famous 3) short 4) able 5) empty 6) correct Give ANTONYMS of the following words. (Any FIVE) (05)rich 1) 2) thin 3) wild 4) happy 5) charge 6) begin

P.T.O.

- i) Write a paragraph on: Importance of Reading Books
- ii) Read the following passage and answer the questions given below it. (05)

(05)

Once people wore garlic around their necks to ward off disease. Today, most Americans would scoff at the idea of wearing a necklace of garlic cloves to enhance their well-being. However, you might find a number of Americans willing to ingest capsules of pulverized garlic or other herbal supplements in the name of health, complementary and alternative medicine, which includes a range of practices outside of conventional medicine such as herbs, homoeopathy, massage therapy, yoga and acupuncture, hold increasing appeal for Americans. In fact, according to one estimate, 42% of Americans have used alternative therapies. In all age groups, the use of unconventional healthcare practices has steadily increased in the last 30 years, and the trend is likely to continue, although people born before 1945 are the least likely to turn to these therapies.

Why have so many patients turned to alternative therapies? Many are frustrated by the time constraints of managed care and alienated by conventional medicine's focus on technology. Others feel that a holistic approach to healthcare better reflects their beliefs and values. Others seek therapies that relieve symptoms associated with chronic disease; symptoms that mainstream medicine cannot treat. Some alternative therapies have even crossed the line into mainstream medicine, as scientific investigation has confirmed their safety and efficacy. For example, physicians may currently prescribe acupuncture for pain management or to control the nausea associated with chemotherapy. Additionally, may U. S. medical schools teach courses in alternative therapies, and many health insurance companies offer some alternative medicine benefits.

Questions:

- a) Why do people used to wear garlic necklace around their necks?
- b) What would Americans do at the idea of wearing a necklace of garlic?
- c) What percentage of Americans used alternative medicinal therapies?
- d) What is the reason that caused patients to turn to alternative therapies?
- e) What is the main idea of this passage?

* * *